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MEMORANDUM 

TO: Council  

FROM: Scott Surette, Deputy CAO 

SUBJECT: Letters of Support for New Horizons Grant 

DATE: September 14, 2023 

______________________________________________________________________________ 

 

The following organizations have asked for a support letter to go with their New Horizons Grant 
Application: 

- Musée Acadien de Pubnico 
o Upgrading their interpretive spaces 

- Plymouth Hall 
o Safety Improvements 

- East Pubnico New Horizons Seniors Club 
o Accessibility upgrades 

- Surette’s Island Social Club 
o Upgrades to the facility 

- Glenwood Hall 
o Purchasing new chairs for events 

 

Council may make one motion to support all the requests if they choose. 

Suggested Motion: Move that the Municipality provide letter of support to assist the following 
organizations in their New Horizons Grant Applications: 

- Musée Acadien de Pubnico, Plymouth Hall, East Pubnico New Horizons Seniors Club, and 
Glenwood Hall. 


